
ALERT!

GREENLINE WILL BE CLOSED 
FOR STAFF TRAINING ON

Tuesday, February 7th from 1 – 4 p.m.
Exciting things are happening at Visalia Transit and the Greenline staff will 
be getting up-to-speed on the service improvements that are on the way. 

More details to be shared, soon!
 
Don’t worry, callers—you’ll still be able to get information! Your calls will 
be routed to other dispatch centers during this time. However, you may 
experience delays longer than usual, and we recommend you rely on the 

free Visalia Transit app and VisaliaTransit.com during the closure. 

Thank you for your understanding and patience during our brief closure!  
We are looking forward to delivering new benefits and upgrades in 2017.


